
 

 

Mothering Sunday Plant Pot Decorating 

 
   

During the week commencing 16th March (week commencing 9th March for children who are visiting 
Kingswood) the children will have the opportunity to buy a plant and decorate the plant pot, for someone 
they love and appreciate, to celebrate Mothering Sunday. This can be for anyone, not just Mothers, but 
other family members or even neighbours.  
 
It is a way for the children to show some of our Christian values that we follow so closely in school and give 
them the opportunity to say thank you in their own unique way. 
 
Just like our very popular Present Picking event that we hold at Christmas, we hope that you will support 
this and help raise much needed funds for the children of Whinmoor St Paul’s.   
 
Children can buy as many plants as they wish, at a cost of £2.50 per plant.  If you would like your child to 
take part, please fill in the slip below and return it with the money by Monday 16th March.  
This will allow us to buy the plants and make sure we have enough for the children to choose from. 
 
If you have any further questions, please ask Mrs Burns in the office. 
 
Many Thanks, 
The PTFA. 
 
 

 
Name of Child:___________________________________________________ 
Class____________________ 
 
 
Number of plants they wish to buy                             Total amount of money 
enclosed_______________________ 
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